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Subtitle: Important update: global Level 4 health advisory - do not travel

Dear Ellioft,

Earlier today the US State Department issued a new “Level 4” travel
advisory urging U.S. citizens not to travel out of the country. They also
urged any Americans who are already abroad to return to the United States
if possible. For more information on the travel advisory, click here.

Our team is proactively reaching out to impacted travelers, but if you need
to reach us we’re here to help you in any way we can. Our support team is
available 24/7 by phone, chat, or email.

Although we at AmTrav are in the business of bringing people together in
person, in these extraordinary times we are much more focused on the
health and safety of our customers, our team, and our communities. We are
urging everyone to reconsider any non-essential travel right now. If we work
together, we can slow the spread of the virus and flatten the curve. This is
important to keep our health care system intact so, soon enough, we can all
get back to living our lives, including traveling.

Stay Safe,

Rebecca Gavin

VP, Travel Services

Direct: 312-525-9803

Email: RebeccaG@AmTrav.com
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